Ziploc Free Day

Who: All Ben Franklin Students (except AM Kindergarten)
What: Ziploc-Free Day
Where: Ben Franklin lunchroom
When: Friday, November 16th during all lunches.
Description: In an effort to reduce our waste here at Franklin (one of our goals as a part of the King County Green Schools program), we’re asking students (and parents) to attempt to send fewer Ziploc baggies in their lunches on Friday, November 16th. Try using a reusable Tupperware container, a compostable paper towel, or some other material that doesn’t end up going in the garbage!

Questions? Contact Amy Holliday at aholliday@lwsd.org.
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